
It has been also 250 years since slavery has been stopped.  Oregon does not need another State holiday.  The black people are not 
a special race anymore than another race. What happen in the past is over with. We don't need to celebrate it.  Wrong or right it is 
part of our past.  All the state employees don't need the day off! 


